Cindy Howden

From: 28(1)

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 2:38 PM

To: Terina Shaw

Subject: [External email] Re: Sponsorship from our oil and gas companies
Categories: Oil and Gas

Do what you can to stop this !
| have to work, to pay

Income tax

Property tax

Carbon tax

Sales tax

Gas tax

Utilities

So | can’t make the meeting .

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 21, 2021, at 10:38 AM, Terina Shaw <TSHAW @regina.ca> wrote:

Good morningzg(l)

| was not among the people who voted this down. | have the utmost respect for our hard working oil
and gas companies.

Please call city hall and asked to be a delegate at January 27th city council meeting.

Take care

Terina Shaw
Councillor Ward 7
City of Regina

Ph: 306-777-7175
C: 306-552-6832
Email: tshaw@regina.ca
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DISCLAIMER: The information transmitted is intended only for the addressee and may contain
confidential, proprietary and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, distribution or other use
of or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is prohibited. If you received this in error,
please contact the sender and delete or destroy this message and any copies.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments you were not
expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.






